
 

 

 

 

 

 
  310 CITY HALL 

 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

 SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

 EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

June 2, 2020 

 

 

 

Robin Magee, President 

Swensen House Homeowners Association 

466 Marshall Avenue, Unit 2 

Saint Paul, MN  55102 

 

VIA EMAIL:  profrkmagee@hotmail.com 

 

RE:  Appeal of Correction Notice-Reinspection Complaint at 464 Marshall Avenue 

 

Ms. Magee: 

 

This is to confirm that on May 26, 2020 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended laying over this matter to the Legislative Hearing of 

June 23, 2020.  At that time, Ms. Moermond will want an update of your progress in filing the 

cancellation due to the lien.   

 

Please contact me with any questions at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Racquel Naylor 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

c: Fire Inspections Supervisors 

 James Thomas 
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